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Dear Chaffey Colleagues,

I have received many questions in regard to the Novel Coronavirus outbreak in the Wuhan
area of China. Attached is our San Bernardino County Public Health Statement released
today.
There are No cases currently in San Bernardino County. I will be receiving updates and
share the information as it becomes available.

San Bernardino County Public Health states:

Should you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Thanks so much,

Kay Peek, DBA, RN, MSHCM, PHN
Director
Student Health Services

(909)652-6333
Fax (909)652-6332

http://readsh101.com/chaffey.html

"When health is absent, Wisdom cannot reveal itself, Art cannot manifest, Strength cannot
fight, Wealth becomes useless, and Intelligence cannot be applied"  Herophilus, 300BC
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https://www.youtube.com/user/SBCountyHS

https://www.youtube.com/user/SBCountyHS

https://twitter.com/SBCountyPH

https://twitter.com/SBCountyPH

https://www.instagram.com/sbcountydph/

https://www.instagram.com/sbcountydph/

https://www.facebook.com/SBCPublicHealth/

https://www.facebook.com/SBCPublicHealth/





 
 


 


 



https://wwwnc.cdc.gov/travel/notices/watch/novel-coronavirus-china

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/nCOV2019.aspx




As with any virus, especially during the flu season, there are a number of steps you can take to
protect your health and those around you:




Washing hands with soap and water.

Avoiding touching eyes, nose or mouth with unwashed hands.

Avoiding close contact with people who are sick are all ways to reduce the risk of infection
with a number of different viruses.

If someone does become sick with respiratory symptoms like fever and cough, they
should stay away from work. school or other people to avoid spreading illness.
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